
From: Stults, Missy
To: Schopieray, Christine; Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: Rego Family Move
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 4:38:54 PM

Looks like we have a resignation L Wanted you two to know. Thanks,
Missy
 
Missy Stults
Sustainability and Innovations Manager
City of Ann Arbor
 
From: Bob Needham <bobneedhamaa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 4:35 PM
To: Drennen, Emily <EDrennen@a2gov.org>; Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>
Subject: Fwd: Rego Family Move
 
Hi Missy,
 
See below -- Josh Rego is moving out of state and is therefore resigning from the
Environmental Commission.
 
Do you/we need any sort of formal notification beyond this? I guess I can encourage
applications at our next meeting. Do I need to do anything else?
 
Thanks
Bob
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Joshua Rego < >
Date: Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 9:17 AM
Subject: Rego Family Move
To: Bob Needham < >
 

Chair Needham,
 
Good morning! I hope your new year is off to a strong start!
 
I’m writing to let you know that my wife was recently offered her dream job in San Francisco, and after
much deliberation, decided to accept the opportunity. It’s a quick turnaround too – we’ll need to be on the
West Coast by the end of January – so I’ll need to resign from my position on the city’s Environmental
Commission effective January 21.
 
I wanted to let you know first, and say thank you for your leadership over the last few months. I'd also like
to send a note to our fellow Commissioners thanking them for their past and future efforts in making Ann
Arbor such a special place to live, and will plan to do so next week. It has truly been an honor to get to
serve in the company of such smart, dedicated, hard-working, and passionate citizens.
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to help smooth the transition process. 
 






